
STATEMENT OF PURPOSE

RS25689

The change to Section 20-533 would clarify that the Idaho Department of Juvenile Corrections notifies
stakeholders when juvenile offenders are actually released from custody as well as when the Department is
contemplating doing so.

FISCAL NOTE
While this change is a housekeeping item and will mirror the Department's current practice, the statutory
cost will be absorbed by the Department in the statewide cost allocation and, therefore, will have minimal
cost to the public.

Contact:
Sharon Harrigfeld
Department of Juvenile Corrections
(208) 577-5404

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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